
DOCKET I
05000387
05000388

CATEGORY 1
; ~ REGULA 'Y INFORMATION DISTRIBUTIO SYSTEM (RIDS)

ACCESSION NBR:9607110279 DOC.DATE: 96/07/05 NOTARIZED: NO
FAC L:50=387 Susquehanna Steam Electric Station, Unit 1, Pennsylva

50-388 Susquehanna Steam Electric Station, Unit 2, Pennsylva
AUTH.NAME AUTHOR AFFILIATION

BYRAM,R.G. Pennsylvania Power & Iight Co.
RECIP.NAME RECIPIENT AFFILIATION

Document Control Branch (Document Control Desk)

SUBJECT: Withdraws pending request for license amend associated w/SRCaudit frequency requirements for fire protection audits.
DISTRIBUTION CODE: AOOID COPIES RECEIVED:LTR 1 ENCL 0 SIZE: t
TlTLE: OR Submittal: General Distribution
NOTES: 05000387 E

I

RECIPIENT
ID CODE/NAME

PDl-2 LA
POSLUSNYPC

INTERNAL: ACRS
NRR/DE/EMCB

-NRR/DSSA/SPLB
NUDOCS-ABSTRACT

EXTERNAL: NOAC

NOTES:

COPIES
LTTR ENCL

RECIPIENT
ID CODE/NAME

PD1-2 PD

ILE.CENTER 01
NRR DRC
NRR/DSSA/SRXB
OGC/HDS2

NRC PDR

COPIES
LTTR ENCL

1
1
1
1

D

E

NOTE TO ALL "RIDS" RECIPIENTS:
PLEASE HELP US TO REDUCE'ASTE! CONTACT THE DOCUMENT CONTROL DESK,
ROOM ONFN SD 5(EXT< 415-2083) TO ELIMINATE YOUR NAME FROM
DISTRIBUTION LISTS FOR DOCUMENTS YOU DON'T NEEDl

)

'OTAL NUMBER OF COPIES REQUIRED: LTTR '4 ENCL „



U



Pennsylvania Power 8 Light Company
Two North Ninth Street «Allentown, PA 18101-1179 ~ 610/774-5151

Robert G. Byram
Seldor Vice President-Nuclear
610/774-7502
Fax: 610/774-5019

JUL 05 1996

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn.: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUSQUEHANNA STEAM ELECTRIC STATION
WITHDRAWOF LICENSE AMENDMENTREQUEST:
SRC AUDITFREQUENCY REQUIREMENTS Docket Nos. 50-387

and 50-388

Reference: I) PLA-4113, dated April5, 1994; SRC AUDITFREQUENCYREQUIREMENTS.
2) PLA-4381, dated October, 20, 1995; REVISIONTO SRC AUDITFREQUENCY

, REQUIREMENTS.

The purpose of this letter is to withdraw Pennsylvania Power & Light (PP&L) Company's
pending request for a license amendment associated with SRC audit frequency requirements for
fire protection audits. The NRC previously approved an amendment request for PP&L which
relocated most of the SRC Audit Frequency requirements from the Technical Specifications to

the FSAR, but deferred approving the relocation of fire protection requirements. PP&L plans to
implement the requested relocation of fire protection requirements via our upcoming Improved
Technical Specification submittal. As a result, PP&L no longer requires a separate submittal
concerning the relocation ofthese requirements.

Any questions regarding this request should be directed to Mr. Terence Bannon at

(610) 774-4019.

Very truly yours,

p~R . Byram

copy: Regional Administrator - Region I
Ms. M.Banerjee, NRC Sr. Resident Inspector
Mr. C. Poslusny, Jr., NRC Sr. Project Manager
Mr. W.P. Dornsife, Pa. DEP
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